From: SKILSAW WORKER

To: Body, Paul
Subject: Re: Guesthouse CUP application
Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 7:16:20 AM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good morning, the yes proposed guest house @ 1270 N. Banana Dr. will not be used for
rental purposes and will not contain a kitchen. Thank you Paul, and everyone involved for all
your help and patience you’ve given us throughout the permitting process.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 7, 2024, at 10:31 AM, Body, Paul <Paul.Body@brevardfl.gov> wrote:

Hello Daniel, can you email me, for our record, that the CUP
for the Guesthouse shall not be used for rental purposes.
Also, that the guesthouse will not contain kitchen facilities.

Paul Body, Senior Planner
Brevard County Planning & Development
321-350-8261

This office can only provide zoning and comprehensive plan
information. You may wish to contact other County agencies to fully
determine the development potential of this property. This letter does not
establish a right to develop or redevelop the property and does not
constitute a waiver to any other applicable land development regulations.
At the time of development, this property will be subject to all such
regulations. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If
you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead,
contact this office by phone or in writing.

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your
e-mail address released in response to public record requests, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing."
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